

Office of the Governor Commonwealth of Massachusetts State House • Boston, MA 02133 (617)725-4000

CHARLES D. BAKER GOVERNOR KARYN E. POLITO LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR

February 16, 2022

Provisional Chief Charles Breen, Jr. Somerville Fire Department 266 Broadway Somerville, MA 02145

Dear Chief Breen:

Congratulations! We are pleased to inform you that the Somerville Fire Department has been awarded \$7,575.00 for Student Awareness of Fire Education (S.A.F.E.) and \$3,455.00 for Senior SAFE grants. We look forward to working with you and your community on this public fire and life safety initiative.

Additional correspondence, including all the necessary documents needed to execute this award will be provided by the Executive Office of Public Safety and Security, Department of Fire Services within the next two weeks.

Feel free to contact the Public Education Unit at (978) 567-3381 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Governor Charles D. Baker

Lt. Governor Karyn E. Polito